

STUDENT ATTENDANCE

It is critical for all children to be in attendance at school daily. We do realize that from time to time children do get ill, and they should be home. Excusable reasons to keep your child home would be: running a temperature, vomiting, infection that has not been treated with antibiotics for at least 24 hours, funerals, or doctor appointments that cannot be made outside of school time.

You must phone the school at 330.875.2661 before 9:30 a.m. to report your child off of school. When reporting your child off of school, you may also request for homework to be sent home with another student, or you can pick it up in the office from 3:00-3:45 p.m. Upon return to school the student must bring a written excuse or doctor's slip for an absence to be considered excused.

RORTH NIW NEWS

Actober, 14, 2022

UPCOMING EVENTS ••••





October

- 17 Character Counts Week Board Meeting 6:30 p.m. @ LHS
- PTO at North Nim Cafeteria @ 6:30 p.m.
- **Upstander Class Meetings**
- 20 Fall Picture Retakes
- End of the First Grading Period
- 27 Upstander Classroom Meetings
- 28 Fall Festival Report Cards Sent Home
- Waiver Day No Students

November

- **Upstander Class Meetings**
- PTO at NN @ 6:30
- 22 Interims Sent Home
- 23 Thanksgiving Recess Begins
- 28 No school for students (Teacher Exchange Day)

CHARACTER COUNTS WEEK AT NN ○ ● ● ○ ○

Character Counts week is October 17 - October 21.

Let's make our CHARACTER COUNT EVERYDAY through our words and actions in making a positive difference in our school and community. Students will be asked to wear colors throughout the week to represent our character here at NN.

Monday, October 17 - Wear green for responsibility - be a roaring leopard!

Tuesday, October 18 - Wear red for caring - be a bucket filler!

Wednesday, October 19 - Wear purple for citizenship - be a good citizen!

Thursday, October 20 - Dress for success - be an Upstander!

Friday, October 21 - Wear blue for trustworthiness - be someone others can count on!

At North Nimishillen Elementary, we value each individual who is part of our school community, and we are blessed to be part of such a caring school and community. Thank you for all you do to model and promote strong character to our students.

HALLOWEEN COSTUME GUIDELINES







Students will be permitted to wear their costumes on Friday, October 28th to school. A bag of candy will be provided by PTO. Students will also get their own pumpkin and decorate it during the day. PTO will also be providing each student with a donut and cider. Costumes that include cults, drugs, alcohol, weapons, blood or violence are not permitted at school. Students must participate in their regular day in their costume. Therefore, if a student needs a mask or anything that might be distracting to school for his or her costume, just be sure your child knows to keep it in his/her cubby until it is time to wear it. Be sure to consider these guidelines as you decide what costume your child will be wearing this year.



NORTH NIM NEWS

October 14, 2022



PTO would like to thank everyone who participated in the PTO Fundraiser. Items can be picked up on Thursday, October 27 from 3:30 – 6:00 p.m. in the NN gymnasium - Door #8. Thanks again for your continuous support!

LOST & FOUND



Are you missing any coats or sweatshirts? There are many items on our lost and found table located in the cafeteria. On Friday, October 21 these items will be bagged up and given to Goodwill. So if you are looking for something special, please have your child stop by and look at our lost and found.

PICTURE RETAKES & MAKE-UPS - OCTOBER 20



Fall pictures were sent home last week. Please make sure to bring back your picture packet on October 20 if your child is getting his or her picture retaken. Also, students who did not have a picture taken earlier will have the chance to have their picture today.

SPECIAL FRIENDS DAY



North Nimishillen Elementary will not be having guests in for Special Friends day this year. Students in grades K through 2 will be making a special video to be shared with their special friend/grandparent during the week of October 11. More information will be sent out in the near future.

CARE TEAM CORNER



CARE Community Boutique's OPEN HOUSE is at Beacon of Hope Church on Tuesday, October 18 from 9:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m. There are fall/winter items available at no cost and is open to all Louisville District Families. *If you have questions, please contact our Family Support Specialists Rhonda McQuilkin @ LES 330.875.1177 or Sara Corona @ NN 330.875.2661.

The holiday season is quickly approaching! If your family could use some assistance for the holidays, please contact the Family Support Specialists.

LEOPARD SPIRIT DAYS O • • O









Fridays are our Leopard Spirit Days! Wear your Blue and White to show your Leopard Pride!

BIRTHDAY SNACKS O • • O O









Students are permitted to bring in snacks for other students. All snacks must be individually wrapped.

WATER BOTTLES O • • O











Please make sure to send a water bottle with your child each day. Students will be able to fill up their water bottle throughout the day. No pop, juice, tea, etc. is permitted

LUNCH GUESTS









This year we will continue to limit the number of adults in our building. Unfortunately, parents/guardians will not be able to come in for lunch. Thank you for understanding.

APPLE/SMART WATCHES











Students are permitted to wear an apple/smart watch to school; however, they are not allowed to use it to communicate in any way. Please make sure your student is aware of this.